
Our ref: JG/sc/iw13/1/976
Date:  8th January 2013 

Dear Ms Nicholson 

Re: Freedom of Information Request – iw13/1/976

Thank you for your information request dated 27th December 2012.  

Please find below, set out as per your request for ease of reference, the information you have 
requested.

1 - where home education currently sits in your authority –  Elective Home Education currently  
sits within our Alternative Provision Service 

2 - which line in the s251 table includes an allocation for home education services within the 
"other education and community budget" for example Education Welfare, School Improvement,  
Parent Partnership or Other – The EHE budget is reported on line 1.3.3 of the S251 Budget  
Table (Education out of school)

3 - the forward budget sum allocated to home education service and support – The ongoing 
budget for this service is £154,303.  This figure includes an apportionment of management  
costs £4.8k

Please contact me again if you require any further assistance on this matter and I will do my 
best to provide relevant help and advice.

The Isle of Wight Council in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 of the 
Freedom of Information Act to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright,  
Designs and Patents Act 1988. However,  the rights of the copyright holder of the enclosed 
information will continue to be protected by the law.  If you wish to use this information, you  
may require approval or licence from the copyright holder.
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If  you  have any complaints  in  respect  of  your  information request,  please write  to  the 
Corporate Information Unit at the above address, or complete the on-line appeals form that  
can be found at www.iwight.com/information.  If  your  complaint  is not  resolved to your 
complete satisfaction, you have the ultimate right, once you have exhausted the internal 
appeals process, to appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely
 

Sarah Coppin 
Business Services Officer 
Departmental Information Guardian


